
 
 
 
 

 
Peru and Ecuador Announcement 

 
 
King Ocean is pleased to announce that on May 1st, 2016 we reached an agreement to 
acquire the services of Interocean Lines and Trinity Shipping Line.  
 
Both Trinity and Interocean had been operating from South Florida to Ecuador and Peru 
for over 25 years and we are very excited to have added these lines to our existing 
services. This is our first entry into these markets and it will be the first time King Ocean 
vessels will cross the Panama Canal. 
 
At this time, both Trinity and Interocean have ceased all operations and have already 
been absorbed into the King Ocean book of business. Our immediate focus is continuity – 
both of customer relations and trade procedures – in order to offer the same high-quality 
service and attention that Trinity and Interocean brought to their customers for the last 
three decades. 
 
Our new service is a fortnightly sailing, departing Port Everglades mid-week for 
Guayaquil, Ecuador and Callao, Peru. We offer our full range of capabilities both 
southbound and northbound and can offer connecting rates to all of our other markets. 
 
For more information on these sailings, pricing and rates, cargo and documentation 
cutoffs, LCL, and any other needs you may have, please contact our Miami headquarters 
at (305) 591-7595 or reach us via our website: www.kingocean.com 
 
For information or assistance in Peru and Ecuador, please contact our offices at: 
 
King Ocean Ecuador / Navesur 
Tel: (593) 4-371-3755  
info@navesur.com 

King Ocean del Perú  / Trinity Perú 
Tel: (511) 651-5151 
ventasperu@trinityshippingline.com

We would like to thank the respective principals, agents, and employees of Trinity and 
Interocean for their hard work over the years and the commitment to their customers and 
business relationships. We look forward to building on what they have started in these 
two markets. 
 
We will keep you updated with any developments regarding these new services. In the 
meantime please feel free to contact us should you have any comments, questions, or 
concerns – we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Please contact us for information on our on-going Earthquake Relief Initiative to help the 

victims of the recent tragedies in Ecuador. 
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